
“We are so grateful for St. Paul’s.”

Your legacy can support the future good 
works of St. Paul’s School. 
To explore the best way to achieve this goal 
in your particular situation, please contact 
Bob Barr, director of gift planning, at rbarr@
sps.edu or 603-229-4875 for a confidential 
conversation.

 “Our lives, after 45 years in this special 
place, will never, can never, be the same. 
St. Paul’s School will forever be a part  
of our lives, when we visit or when we 
are away.” 

– Bill Matthews ’61

	 Bill and Marcia have given their lives to 

the academic and character development  

of young people. After 40 years of teaching, 

coaching, and mentoring thousands of SPS 

students, in 2005 they were asked for more.  

It was then that Bill Matthews became the 

Twelfth Rector of St. Paul’s School.

	 Yet, even in retirement, their legacy will 

live on, supporting SPS students in perpe-

tuity. Several years ago Bill and Marcia 

became members of the John Hargate 

Society by making the School a beneficiary  

of their will. Subsequently they established 

a Charitable Remainder Unitrust, with assets 

comingled in the endowment, that will pro- 

vide them with secure payments for life.

	 Eventually both of these gifts will be added 

to the William R. ’61 and Marcia Matthews 

Scholarship Fund. While Bill and Marcia will 

no longer be fixtures here on the grounds, 

their legacy will live on forever.


